CONFIDENTIAL MEMO

DATE: July 13, 1984 -
m0: Herb Dershem ﬁ-f"l/

FROM: Bill Anderson

I am pleased that you have accepted the position of Interim
Director of Computer Services for the summer months. The
appointment will be from July 9 through Rugust 24, 1984,

The salary for this period will be $702.00 bi-weekly. It is
understood that you will be available to devote half-time to
this position,

Your acceptance of this position is a great help to me and I
know you have the confidence and respect of the entire Computer
Services staff.,
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co: DBruce Himebaugh



